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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

Division Advisory No. 1 3 4 5. 2023
September 18, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials,
personne/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.depedcapiz.ph)

Attached is the letter from Rotary Club of Metro Roxas regarding the
Holding of the Boys and Girls Week 2023. Participation to the activity is
voluntary and must adhere with DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled “Instituting
Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task and Ensuring Compliance
Therewith”, DepEd Order No. 66, s. 2017 titled “Implementing Guidelines on the
Conduct of Off-Campus Activities”, DepEd Order No. 19, s. 2008 titled
"Implementation of No Collection Policy in all Elementary and Secondary Schools”

and DepEd Order No. 008, s. 2023 titled “Participation of Teachers in Volunteer
Work and Extra Curricular Activities”.

For more information, please contact:

PRES. SYLVIA V. DELA CRUZ
President

Rotary Club of Metro Roxas
Rotary Year 2023-2024

Mobile No: 09173121594

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 620 2371
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph
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Rotary Club of Metro Roxas
R.1. District 3850

15 September 2023

DepEd SDO cmplzT
OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUESINTENDEN

¥

MIGUEL MAC D. APOSIN EdD, CESO V 1
Schools Division Superintendent 1‘
Division of Capiz ‘;

NARRLOURE
ANAsZ

Dear Dr. Aposin,
Rotary Greetings.
This is to respectfully request from your office an endorsement/advisory letter for all
secondary and integrated schools under the Capiz Division - that the holding of the Boys and
Girls Week 2023 (Search for Boys/Girls Capiz Provincial Officials) is a joint project of the Capiz
Provincial Government, Capiz Division and the Rotary Club of Metro Roxas.

Further, that participation in said activity is sanctioned by your office.

All other details of the Boys and Girls Week has been sent to concerned schools by RC Metro

Roxas.

Thank you very much.

Pres. Sylvia V. Deja\Cruz

President Q
Rotary Club of Metro Roxas Boys & Girls Week 2023
Rotary Year 2023-24 Rotary Club of Metro Roxas

0917 312 1594 0939 916 7524




